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APRIL MEETING
Rob Rang was the speaker at our April meeting on 
April 15th. With the 31 members attending, there was 
a lot of interaction.  Many questions were asked and 
answered and lots of insights from Rob were given. It’s 
made the upcoming Draft even more interesting to see 
what players we ultimately get. Rob has been following 
the draft for 25 years with various sports networks. He 
is covering the draft for Fox Sports at the present. He 
had many interesting things to say about the Seahawks. 
He is excited about Sam Darnold being signed, and also 
that Drew Lock was resigned. He mentioned Kubiak 
as the Offensive Coordinator and said he runs a typical 
West Coast offense.  

We had some new members attending and also some 
members we haven’t seen in awhile. Having members 
attend our meetings gives everyone a chance to meet 
and mingle and get to know each other better. 

Also big thanks to Wallace( Captain SeaHawk ) for 
donating 4 tickets to the VIP Draft Party. As our 
Banquet is on May 24th, our members that usually help 
place Flags at the Soldiers Cemetery at 9 am in Orting, 
will not be able to help. If you’re available and want to 
help out, please do so. Sharon already informed  Lynn 
Propeack  from Knights of Columbus about the date 
conflict, but informed him we’ll be there to help with 
picking them up on May 31st. 

Deanna Roe gave a brief report about Mother2Many  
Banquet and Fundraiser on October 18th. She has three 
tables reserved for the banquet and filled. Mother 2 
Many Skate Park outreach  has only three tables left so if 
interested in attending please let Deanna know and she 
can reserve another one. The banquet is on October 18th 
and is $35 per person. 

Sue Farley  gave her  Financial report along with 
talking about our Upcoming Bunco for our Charity 
on April 27th at the Canyon Terrace Clubhouse. 
Congratulations to the Winners of the Drawings  
and thanks to everyone that attended. We 
appreciate seeing you there.



Upcoming EventsUpcoming Events
MAY 18, 2025
BUNCO PARTY

CANYON TERRACE CLUBHOUSE
9314 Canyon Road E
Puyallup, WA 98371

Doors Open at 12:45, bunco at 1:30

MAY 20, 2025
MEETING 

The Ram Restaurant
10019 59th Ave. SW

Lakewood, WA 98499
Doors open at 6:00 pm for dinner

Meeting at 7:00 pm

MAY 24, 2025
CENTRAL COUNCIL BANQUET 

Bellevue Hilton

SUNDAY MAY 25, 2025
at 11am

CENTRAL COUNCIL PICNIC 
 Kelsey Creek Park

Bellevue

JUNE 29, 2025
LAST BUNCO PARTY

CANYON TERRACE CLUBHOUSE
9314 Canyon Road E
Puyallup, WA 98371

Doors Open at 12:45, bunco at 1:30 

JULY 2025
SOUTH SOUND SEA HAWKERS

PICNIC
Date and Place TBD

On May 24th flags are being placed at the Soldier’s 
Cemetery in Orting. Several members won’t be 
able to attend but if anyone can help it would be 
appreciated.. However, members are also picking up 
the flags on May 31st.

Seahawks Legend, Randall Morris, will be at this 
year’s banquet! Randall was drafted by the Seahawks 
in 1984 and played with them from 1984-1988. 
We’re honored to have him as our guest! Get your 
banquet tickets today, deadline is Friday, May 16.
https://seahawkers.tiny.us/Banquet-2025



Eight South Sound Sea Hawkers attended the 2025 
draft party.  It was a great event and The Kenny 
McIntosh Foundation raised lots of funds for his 
Home is where the Heart is. Wonderful time for 
sure and the 12's and current Seahawks players 
along with former players showing up to support 
Earl and Kenny was great to see. 

Sharon was presented an award from the CEC 
Sports Marketing / NFL Alumni for  the help she 

did for different charities, and especially Come 
Walk With Me Breast Cancer.  
Players in attendance was 
Eddie McMillan - Former player 
Randall Morris - Former Player
Kenny McIntosh - Current Player 
Earl Thomas lll - Former Player & LOB  
Jillian Love - Current Player
Uchenna Nwosu - Current Player
Brady Russell - Current Player

Earl Thomas lll
with current players

Uchenna Nwosu 
Kenny McIntosh

 Brady Russell
Julian Love

2025 DRAFT PARTY



APRIL BUNCO

There were 18 people that came to play Bunco to raise funds for our Charity PACK. Our quest speaker 
was awesome and told us about all the work they do to help with cats and dogs, their Foster parents and 
the animals that need help. Such an amazing job they are doing. Thanks to Members Michael Kuxhausen 
and Stephanie Johnson Kuxhausen  for providing the main dish of Sloppy Joes. Also thanks to the 
members who provided sides to share.  



2025 DRAFT PARTY

APRIL MEETING





Meeting May 20, 2025
at The Ram in Lakewood.

Dinner/Social Hour 6:00 pm
Meeting 7:00 pm

Bring a can of food for an extra drawing ticket

If you have any information
for the newsletter send to Cindi Lang 

at langcindi4852@comcast.net

SEAHAWK DRAWING ITEMS
If you see different Seahawk items on sale, 

pick them up for the drawings and you 
will be reimbursed by the club.

South Sound Website:
•  www.southsoundseahawkers.com
Facebook:
•  South Sound Sea Hawkers
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At 7:00 am on Wednesday May 14th several South Sound Sea Hawker members attended the 22nd 
Annual St. Francis House Miracle Maker Breakfast at the Washington State Fair. The emcee was Chris 
Egan from King 5 News. Lovely event and great organization.


